Grand Lodge Knights of Pythias

OF QUEBEC INC,

OFFICE OF THE GRAND SECRETARY gffg NTE [l)“égE SSQSELCES
DAVID R. ARONOVITCH H7W 124

TELEPHONE: (514) 682-6516

March 7, 1989.

Mr. Allan Greenberg,
6757 MacDenald Ave.,
Montreal, Quebec.
H3X 2X5

Dear Mr. Greenberg,

On behalf of the veterans at Ste. Anne.de Bellevue
Military Hespital, as well as the Knights of Pythias, wish te
"Thank Yeu" in helping entertain eur Veterans, Sunday, February 12/89.
A good time was had by all, 1 remain,

Fraternii;; yours,
Martin Zal®zman, GuP.

Overall Secial Services
Chairman

& P 7

Cc.C. David M, Sadevnick, 1.P.G.C.
Secial Service Chairman
for Ste, Anne de Bellevue



